Source: South Bay Replacement Project AFC

E.6 Visual Resources
Sunrise Powerlink Project

The existing view to the west toward the South Bay Replacement Project site (SBRP), from Brentwood Park, a residential mobile home
development, located to the immediate east of the site on the east side of I-5, between Moss Street and Palomar Street. Existing trees along the
west side of the development and screens much of the view of the site and the existing South Bay Power Plant (SBPP) is not visible from this
location. Views from this location are limited to the residences and common areas within the development.
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